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11th June 2021 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Swearing on the school site 
 
All pupils were talked to today about only using good words and good language on our school site. 
 
We have explained that we are a no swearing school and that the whole school community has a 
responsibility to ensure that bad language is not used on the school site or around the school gates 
by pupils, staff, parents/carers and older siblings. 
 
We ask that parents/carers support us on this matter and talk to their children about the importance 
of not using bad language in and around the school. We know that you will also understand the 
importance of parents/carers and family members modelling this to your child/children just as we do 
at school. 
 
We are asking our pupils to help us communicate this around the school site and we have launched 
a poster competition. We are asking pupils to create colourful, bold posters that will communicate 
to the whole school community that we are a swear free zone!  
 
Pupils can bring these posters in to their classteachers who will pass them on to Miss Mackie/Miss 
Ryder or they can be e-mailed to info@guildfordgrove.surrey.sch.uk. The closing deadline will be 
Friday 18th June. There will be prizes for those posters used around the school site. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation with this matter. We have also attached our school ‘code of conduct’ 
for behaviour that we expect our whole school community to follow. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Rona Mackie and Lucy Ryder 
Co-Headteachers 
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